
 
 

PO Box 5322, Durant, OK 74702  (580) 230-8134  FeedingHopeDurant.org 
Feed the hungry, and help those in trouble. Then your light will shine out from 

 the darkness, and the darkness around you will be as bright as noon. (Isaiah 58:10) 

Dear Feeding Hope Supporter, 
 
We are excited to invite you to our Feeding Hope 2024 Inaugural “Night of Hope” Christmas Gala 
Banquet Fundraiser. This event will take place on Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 6:00 PM, at the First 
United Methodist Church, located at 5400 W Main St, Durant, OK. 
 
This special evening is not just a celebration; it is a powerful opportunity to support our Feeding Hope 
ministry. Our Mission is clear: “to provide quality meals to any community member in need, regardless 
of their circumstances. We are dedicated to uplifting and ministering to those we serve.” 
 
Event Schedule 

● Discover Feeding Hope – Our Past, Present, and a Look to the Future 
● Enjoy a delicious Dinner! 
● Hear from our Keynote Speaker – Janie Dillard, CEO of Choctaw Global, LLC 
● Participate in our Live Auction 
● Explore our Silent Auction – Open throughout the evening! 

 
Your presence will make a real difference in our mission. Join us as we celebrate the growth of our 
ministry and the opening of our new building. Your attendance and participation are crucial to the 
success of this event and to enhance our impact on the community. The dress code for the evening is 
semi-formal. 
 
Sponsorships 
To help sponsor this event, please complete the “Register to Become a Sponsor” form at 
FeedingHopeDurant.org/gala-sponsorships.  You can also download a printable Sponsorship 
Opportunities form, fill it out, and mail it to us with your enclosed check. 
 
Donations / Pledges 
Donate online at FeedingHopeDurant.org/donate or by using the attached Donation/Pledge form. You 
will become part of a community of givers dedicated to our Feeding Hope ministry and its positive 
impact on our community. If you cannot join us, please donate online using the link above or the 
Donation/Pledge form. All forms of giving will benefit those in need, and all gifts are tax-deductible. 
 
Please register for our Gala Banquet Event at FeedingHopeDurant.org/gala. 
 
For any questions, feel free to email us at info@FeedingHopeDurant.org. 
 
Grace & Favor, 
 
 
The Feeding Hope TEAM 
 
Attachments 
 


